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Dear   
 
As Enrichment Week approaches, the natural routines of the School day are obviously 
less structured than normal. 
 
From Monday to Wednesday next week (22nd - 24th May), Year 7-10 students will be 
attending their Enrichment activities in clothing appropriate to their Events. 
 
On Thursday 25th May, we will be holding our annual Sports Day. All students in Years 
7-10 are to come to School in their School PE kit. 
 
Students in Year 11 and 13 will be expected to attend School on Thursday in School 
uniform (Year 11) / business attire (Year 13). However, if they do not have an exam in 
the afternoon, they should bring their PE kit to change into, to allow them to take part 
in the afternoon Sports Day activities. 
 
On Friday 26th May, the School has decided that students in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 
can attend in non-uniform, as a reflection of the improving standards of behaviour and 
engagement. 
 
Students in Years 11 and 13 who have exams on Friday are expected to attend their 
exams in School uniform (Year 11) / business dress (Year 13). However, if they do not 
have any exams on Friday, they may attend School in non-uniform. 
 
Kind regards 
Mr M Wardle 
Lead Deputy Headteacher 
 


